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1.1 Overview and Scrutiny Management Board met on 20 January 2021 to 

scrutinise the following two reports that would be considered at the Cabinet 
meeting on 25 January 2021.  

 

 Covid – Update 

 November Financial Monitoring 

 Community Energy Switching Scheme 

 Recommissioning of Domestic Abuse Support Services 
 

 

1.2 Having reviewed the papers and the recommendations, the Board resolved as 
 follows in respect of each item: - 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 

Item Recommendations 
 

Covid – Update 
 
 

1. That Cabinet be advised that the recommendations be 
supported. 
 

November Financial 
Monitoring 
 

1. That Cabinet be advised that the recommendations be 
supported. 
 
 

Community Energy 
Switching Scheme 
 

1. That Cabinet be advised that the recommendations be 
supported. 
 

2. That the name of the scheme be reviewed in order to 
ensure that it is both accessible to residents and clearly 
matches the objectives of the scheme. 
 

3. That information on the number of residents in receipt 
of the district heating scheme be circulated to members 
of the Overview and Scrutiny Management Board.  
 

Recommissioning of 
Domestic Abuse 
Support Services 

1. That Cabinet be advised that the recommendations be 
supported. 
 

2. That the contracts made with providers for Domestic 
Abuse support services should enable the Council to 
review outcomes and the methods of delivery at key 
intervals throughout the lifetime of the contracts in 
order to ensure that the services provided remained fit 
for purpose. 
 

3. That the results of the pre-market engagement 
exercise, due to be completed by end May 2021, be 
circulated to members of the Improving Lives Select 
Commission. 
 

4. That the members of the Improving Lives Select 
Commission have the opportunity to feed into the 
development of the outcome-based service 
specification for Domestic Abuse support services. 
 

 
Recommendation 
 
That Cabinet has regard to the views of the Overview and Scrutiny Management 
Board when making decisions in respect of the above matters.  
 
List of Appendices Included 
None 
 
Background Papers 



 

 

None 


